CEDAR GROVE HIGH SCHOOL Association of Parents and Teachers (APT)

DIRECTORY PERMISSION FORM 2024-2025

Dear Upcoming Ninth Grade Parents/Guardians:

The Cedar Grove High School APT is creating a new directory for September.

We will not receive your information from the middle school office

If you would like your child included in the directory, please complete the form below. The directory will list each family's address, telephone number, email address, parents' names, students' name(s), and grade(s). We suggest including an email address that is used on a regular basis as we will be using this email to send you information on events happening in the high school.

We hope you will find this directory to be a worthwhile resource throughout the school year!

Please complete the bottom portion of this form and email to cghsaptdirectory@gmail.com July 24, 2024.

If you have any questions, please email at cghsaptdirectory@gmail.com.

Thank you. CGHS APT DIRECTORY COMMITTEE
For any child entering the ninth grade, we MUST have your permission to publish their information in the directory, even if you already have a family listing.
NO, I do not wish to be included in the CGHS directory. (<u>Give only full name below</u> .)
YES, please include my child's information in the directory.
DUE TO THE DETAILED INFORMATION PLEASE TYPE OR PRINT CLEARLY
Last Name:
Students First Name:
Parents Name:
Parents Name:
Address:
Telephone #:
Email address:@
Please list students already attending CGHS and what grade they will be entering in September.
Students' Names/Grades:Grade:
Grade: